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CHRISTOPHER B. BURKE ENGINEERING, LTD.
9575 West Higgins Road Suite 600 Rosemont, lllinois 60018 TEL (847) 823-0500 FAX (847) 823-0520

February 12, 2019

Jeff Musinski

Superintendent of Utilities
Village of Arlington Heights
Public Works Department

222 North Ridge Avenue
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005

Subject: Cypress Area Storm Sewer and Roadway Reconstruction
Bid Results / Recommendation of Award

Dear Mr. Musinski:

On Monday, February 11" bids were received for the referenced project. The bids have been reviewed and
tabulated as follows:

# COMPANY. NAME BID
1 Alamp Concrete $4,179,494.21
2 Berger Excavating Contractors, Inc. $4,543,300.30
3 Bolder Contractors, Inc. $4,716,653.23
4 DiMeo Brothers, Inc. $4,633,563.00
5 EarthWerks Land Improvement 54,785,610.95
6 H Linden & Sons Sewer & Water $5,079,126.25
7 Martam Construction, Inc. $4,545,730.27
8 Plote Construction, Inc. $4,297,693.91
9 R.W. Duntemann Co. $4,855,858.92
10 | Schroeder Asphalt Services, Inc. $4,791,078.31
11 Swallow Construction $4,268,620.53
Engineer's Estimate $5,100,973.75

As shown above, ALamp Concrete was the lowest bidder. ALamp acknowledged Addendums #1 & #2 and their
Bid Bond was in the amount of ten percent of their bid. In addition, their bid was complete (no math errors)
and they are pre-qualified by IDOT in the areas of Drainage and Earthwork. Based on previous experience, we
feel that ALamp Concrete is qualified to complete this project. Please contact me if you have any questions or

need additional information.

ely,

ey Ju
Senior Project Manager
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CHRISTOPHER B. BURKE ENGINEERING, LTD.

9575 West Higgins Road Suile 600 Rosemont, lllinois 60018 TEL (847) 823-0500 FAX (847) 823-0520

February 12, 2019

Jeff Musinski

Superintendent of Utilities
Village of Arlington Heights
Public Works Department

222 North Ridge Avenue
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005

Subject: Cypress Area Water Main Improvements
Bid Results / Recommendation of Award

Dear Mr. Musinski:

On Monday, February 11" bids were received for the referenced project. The bids have been
reviewed and tabulated as follows:

1 Fer-Pal Construction USA LLC $2,998,643.00
2 Michels Pipe Services $3,092,111.75
3 | Sheridan Plumbing & Sewer Inc. $3,239,704.50

Engineer’s Estimate $3,668,260.00

As shown above, Fer-Pal Construction was the lowest bidder. Fer-Pal acknowledged Addendum #1
and their Bid Bond was in the amount of ten percent of their bid. In addition, their bid was
complete (no math errors). Based on previous experience, we feel that Fer-Pal Construction is
qualified to complete this project. Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Julkowski, PE
Senior Project Manager
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